
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

5. MARSHLAND ROAD - SHIRLEY ROAD TO PRESTONS ROAD 
 
 The Consultation Leader sought Board approval to consult with the community on the proposal to 

provide on road cycle lanes in Marshland Road from Shirley Road to Prestons Road.  This report was 
considered by the Shirley/Papanui Community Board on 4 February 2004.  The Board decided that 
the proposal for cycle lanes in Marshland Road from Shirley Road to Prestons Road be approved for 
public consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


